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Kowalski, Matthew

From: laurel fingerle [laurelf0311@icloud.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 10, 2016 10:05 PM
To: Planning
Cc: Kowalski, Matthew
Subject: Circle K Re-Development Plans

Please consider carefully this request for a variance by this large corporation, which would intrude into 
neighboring home-owners space.  Legitimate concerns by home-owners around this business, including houses 
on Iroquois, Packard and Stadium, among other streets, should be taken seriously by the Planning Commission. 
 Not only the requested variance, already mentioned, but concerns such as pedestrian safety, light pollution, and 
basic aesthetic appeal are extremely important to consider. 
Ann Arbor's Planning Commission has an opportunity now to make a difference at the busy intersection of 
Packard & Stadium. 
Thank You. 
 
Laurel Short 
Ann Arbor citizen 


